Swindon & District Bowling Association
Covid 19 coronavirus Statement 2
Firstly I would like to correct one item in the previous statement I issued. Reference to the cancellation of the Bowls England National Finals programme was in relation to the Indoor Competitions only. My apologies for any confusion caused. However Bowls England has since issued a statement now indicating that they have cancelled their entire domestic programme of events.

The Committee has continued to review the situation and has formulated the following plan of action for both the S&D Afternoon and Evening Leagues in the coming season.

We propose to cancel ALL league matches in the first half of the season. The season will now start at the end of June or early July with the reverse fixtures programme. Clubs will just play each other once and although this will mean that some clubs may play more away fixtures than home (or vice a versa) it will not necessitate the revision of Club Fixture Cards.

 Obviously further postponement or cancellation of the programme may be required as the situation develops but at least this way there is a chance to salvage some of the summer programme.

The Association Friendly Match programme will also have to be curtailed with the likelihood that most matches will be postponed or cancelled. I think it is safe to say that the matches scheduled for May and June will NOT take place at that time. Further details will follow in due course. 
 We have also reluctantly decided to cancel the S&D Competitions this year. With the latest restrictions on unnecessary association many of our members will be excluded or feel unable to enter anyway thus making the competitions meaningless.
Individual Clubs must decide whether or not to proceed with their own Club Competitions and Friendly Matches.
The Committee will continue to monitor the situation and keep clubs informed 
